
  
 Hi folks. We would like to thank all of you for com-
ing out to our Art Night and Silent Basket Auction. 
Thanks to our 6th grade students who helped out, all of 
you who donated items, and a special thanks to Mrs. Ed-
munds who made this all possible. 
 Students have worked hard all week learning more 
about the “Fab Four” phylum and the inter-tidal zone. 
They have been working in table groups making profile 
posters with representative species. This is all in prepa-
ration for our field trip.  
 Next week is the big field trip to Peterson Bay. I 
am sending home another gear checklist. Here is info 
from the CACS:  

 As in the past, we are keeping as much of our program out-
side as possible. Dress for the weather! Please make sure that eve-
ryone packs "light and tight!" Encourage all participants not to 
overpack, and ensure that there are no loose items before get-
ting onto the boat. This program will involve at least 3 miles of 
hiking a day, often over slippery, rooty, and steep terrain.  

 
 I am sending another gear checklist for Peterson 
Bay in your child’s Thursday Folder. I believe we have 
all/or most of the food items taken care of– (Please send 
food items in by Wednesday so I can pack them up 
(including perishable items). and return Friday evening 
around 5:30-6pm. 
 
 The week after we get back will be 6th grade boot-
camp week. If you have a 6th grade student, please send 
in at least 4 baby/toddler pictures for our 6th Grade 
Graduation on the last day of school. 
  
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me 
at anytime. 
Thanks, Mr. Faris 
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Important dates and 
upcoming events: 

 RCA visit with 6th 
grade students to-
morrow morning 

 Early Release Day:  
tomorrow at @2pm  

 Peterson Bay over-
night field trip 
next week April 19-
21st 

 6th Grade middle 
school prep, week 
of April 24th 

 April 24th, KNWR 
Rangers visit for 
bear safety 

 May 5th, RCA visit 
for 6th grade stu-
dents. 

 6th Grade visit 
Skyview May 11th 
in the morning 

 6 Grade graduation 
May 18th and last 
day of school 

 

     S O L D O T N A  M O N T E S S O R I  C H A R T E R  S C H O O L  

Mr. Faris’ Facts 

 

  

Cole and Reese at the regional robotics meet ear-
lier this year. 


